
Class 5 Newsletter  

Autumn Term – 29/9/17 

 

This Week... 

Maths 

This week we have been learning different strategies for multiplying numbers.  We have been 

finding out how known facts can help us work out more complex calculations.   

English 

In English we have been researching Antarctica which links to our Geography lessons.  We 

have written an information text to show what we have learnt about this continent.   

Across the Curriculum 

We have created posters about animal adaptations this week using the laptops.  These are 

now on display outside our classroom alongside our African themed silhouettes!  Please feel 

free to come into school on Wednesday which is my class ‘Open Door’ night to have a look.      

Next Week... 

Maths 
We are moving on to 

Geometry next week: 2D and 

3D shape including their 

properties.   

English  
We will be linking this to our 

Science lessons and writing 

newspaper reports about the 

discovery of a new species of 

animal.   

 

 

Important Dates 

 
 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 3.20pm until 

3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our 

classroom and ask any questions you may 

have. 

 

 Harvest Festival – 8/10/17 @ 9.30am (St 

Christopher’s Chruch).  I hope to see you all 

there.   

 

Don’t Forget 

 
 Homework to be returned to school on MONDAY please! 

 Please remind the children that they can still buy a coffee 

bean for our virtual jar in the hall!  50p donation is 

suggested.  Thank – you for supporting this worthy cause.   

 

Autumn Praise 

 
Our Autumn Praise was wonderful!  Thank you so much to everyone 

who came to watch or made sure the children were back in school in 

the evening.  It was fantastic to share this event with our very special 

Lea Endowed Family.   
 

 

 

Special News! 
 

Curriculum Certificate – Callum 

  

Christian Value – friendship – Jake. K 

 

Writer of the Week – Annie 

 

 


